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End of another year.. 

I can’t quite believe that we have come to the end of another school year. This is the perfect time for me to 
pass on my thanks.  Firstly, I would like to thank all of you for your continued support for St Mary’s.  The 
amount of money that has been raised via your continued support of all of the “Friends of St Mary’s” events. 
I would like to thank all of the staff for their hard work and commitment throughout the year, and the       
representatives of the Academy Committee and the MAC for the support that they have given to the school.  
My last thank you is to all of the wonderful children at St Marys.  They continue to make us all so proud of 
them.  Not only with their academic achievements, but with the way in which they represent the school in 
the community.  We have had some fabulous sporting achievements and made some wonderful memories 
with trips and the year 5 & 6 residential.  

I would like to say goodbye to out Year 6 children who are  leaving us to move to their chosen secondary 
schools. This is an exciting time for them and a great opportunity to make new friends and enjoy new         
experiences. We all look forward to hearing how they have settled in at their new schools!   

Unfortunately, we have to say goodbye to two members of staff at the end of this school year: Mrs Nock and 
Miss Chadry are both leaving us. Both of  them have contributed to life here at St Mary’s and their dedication 
and unwavering support of all the children has been fantastic.  We wish them all the very best for their      
future.   

Ms O’Beirne 

Holiday Club 

This year we will be hosting 5 weeks of Multi Sports & Arts 

Coaching during the summer break. 

Week 1  Monday 23rd July to Friday 27th July 

Week 2  Monday 30th July to Friday 3rd August 

Week 3  Monday 6th August to Friday 10th August 

Week 4 Monday 13th August to Friday 17th August 

Week 5 Monday 20th August to Friday 24th August  

Sessions start at 08:45am and finish at 3.00pm. 

£10.00 per day or £40.00 for the full week. 

If you haven’t returned your form but would still like to book 

a place, please call Mr Bird on 07834 629 580.  

 

St Mary’s Pre-School for Little People 

We still have a few places remaining for 

September 2018 

Please call Mrs Homer on 01384 

818434 for further details or visit 

our website for an application 

form. 

 

 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish all 

of our year 6 pupils the very best for a bright and 

successful future.  We hope you look back at your 

time at St Mary’s with fondness and happy     

memories. 
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Well Done! 

To Ben Williams in 

Year 5.  Ben currently 

plays as Goalkeeper 

for Forest Falcons and 

has been awarded, 

man of the match no 

less than 5 times this 

season.  

We would like to say a HUGE thank you to everyone involved in the 

Friends of St Marys.  Your dedication, kindness, support and sheer 

determination is amazing.  Thank you to every one that has           

contributed in any way, you are all fantastic! 

From all the staff at pupils at St Mary’s 

Congratulations to Isaac & Scarlett! 

In a recent competition Isaac was 

awarded Boys Overall Champion and 

got gold on all of his individual pieces 

(floor, vault and bars).  Scarlett took 

park in her first competition and she 

got bronze on bars. 

 

 

 

May we take this              

opportunity to wish         

everyone a happy, safe and 

fun-filled summer holiday!  

Children return to school 

on Tuesday 4th September 2018 


